       92.572
Optimization  
Fall 2011
Charles Byrne





READ ME FIRST
As some of you already know, the first meeting of this class will be on Wednesday, September 21, not Wednesday, September 7. Since May I have been undergoing chemotherapy for a type of lymphoma. The most recent PET-CT scan showed that the chemo did its job and I am cancer-free. However, I still need to undergo one more week-long session at Mass General Hospital the week of September 5, followed by one week of recovery at home. This is the reason for the delay in the start of class. I do not give in-class exams or a final exam, so we will have time to make up the missed lectures.

So that we do not miss any more time than is necessary, I ask you to read up through page 34 of the text before the first class. Most of it is basic inequalities and uses no calculus. I will lecture a bit on that material the first night we meet and then go on to the next chapter.

The textbook is free and available on my website,

http://faculty.uml.edu/cbyrne/cbyrne.html 

under ALL COURSES and 92.572. 

If you have any questions, feel free to email me at Charles_Byrne@uml.edu .

During my hospital stay the week of September 5-9 I will be out of touch. If you need a permission number, I will send one to you when I return home on Sept. 10. The numbers are valid until the 15th.
